
Date: 13th November 2018

Our Ref: 18/03967/NEWDEV
Your Ref:

Ms Helen Ball
Shrewsbury Town Council Parish Council
Guildhall
Frankwell Quay
Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY3 8HQ

Dear Ms Helen Ball

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
SECTIONS 17,18 AND 19 PUBLIC HEALTH ACT 1925

CASE REFERENCE: 18/03967/NEWDEV
PROPOSED STREETS: X10
DEVELOPMENT SITE LOCATION: Proposed Development Land Between Preston Street and London 

Road, Shrewsbury, Shropshire

The Street Naming and Numbering Department would like to put forward the following suggestion for 
the new street names to mark the centenary of The Representation of the People Act 1918, which 
came into effect on 6th February of that year and extended the vote to 8.4 million women over the age 
of 30. The suggestions include the names of local women and other prominent names of the women 
who campaigned for this cause. 

Holland Pankhurst
Keevil Davison
Howey Despard
Bland Liddle
Clemson Fawcett
Harley

The proposed name is regarded to be suitable with in the terms of the Street Naming and Numbering 
Policy. I have attached a location / layout plan for your assistance. If the Town/Parish Council would 
like to make any further comment regarding this proposal please reply within 14 days of this email. 

Thank you for your assistance. 
Kind regards

Rachel Goodyear
Rachel Goodyear
Street Naming/Numbering & LLPG Officer
SNN@shropshire.gov.uk
01743 258739


